

## WEST MIDDLE SCHOOL



395 Center Road • West Seneca, NY 14224
David R. Kean ~ Principal
Katie Bongiovanni ~ Assistant Principal

September 12th, 2025

Re: Parent/Guardian Notification of Upcoming Safety Drill(s)

Dear West Middle Parents and Guardians:

The safety of our students and staff is very important to us. One of the ways we stay safe is by practicing safety drills. By doing so, everyone becomes familiar with drill protocols and learns exactly what to do and how to stay safe if there is an emergency situation at school. To support our students and staff, we will continue practicing safety drill(s) next week. The exact time and date of drills are not provided for security reasons. Please discuss the importance of emergency drills with your child. Before we practice a drill, we teach students and staff what they need to do. We discuss how the drill will be announced and we always inform students and staff that it is a drill. We appreciate your cooperation and support as we continue to prioritize the safety and well-being of our students, staff and our school.

If you have any questions about the drills or other safety concerns, please contact the West Middle Main Office.

Thank you and have a great day West Middle.

David R. Kean

